Information on Flight HY3224 Antalya - Tashkent

2024 3 June

Due to unpreparedness of the aircraft for the flight, the departure has been
postponed tentatively to 10:30 Antalya time. All passengers are accommodated in
the hotel for the time of waiting for departure.

Specialists of the technical service of Uzbekistan Airways are carrying out all
necessary works to prepare the reserve aircraft for the planned flight.

We apologise for any inconvenience. Follow our news!



